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This bill will dramatically impact flyfishers and our ability to engage in a sport that has 

existed for centuries. We use these materials both for tying imitation flies or for the 

purchase of flies as our "bait" to attract trout, bass, steelhead, etc.  There needs to be 

an exception in the bill for flyfishers.  


